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WHAT'S IN YOUR WALLET?

Utilizing UOAA's Patient Bill of Rights, Nurses Can Act as Influencers for Ostomy Patients

USE OF THE PBOR CAN IMPROVE PATIENT OUTCOMES, PATIENT SATISFACTION AND ULTIMATELY
QUALITY OF LIFE FOR THIS UNDERSERVED POPULATION.

United Ostomy Associations of America (UOAA) revised the “Ostomy and Continent Diversion Patient Bill of Rights" (PBOR) in 2017 to empower
patients to be self-advocates and drive change. The PBOR is a research-driven tool for patients and clinicians to promote best in practice in all

health care settings and serves as a guide to deliver high-quality care. Nurses can carry the wallet size version of the PBOR to serve as a daily reminder
that they are advocates for and with their patients to drive needed changes

EXAMPLES CONTAINED IN THE PBOR: UOAA RAISED AWARENESS AMONG NURSES SO
THAT THEY COULD ACT AS INFLUENCERS TO:

+ Pre-op stoma site marking

.
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« Prior to discharge ensure patient is educated about dietary/fluid - Compare current standards of practice to identify gaps in care
needs specific to ostomy type and the relationship for prevention of « Advocate for PBOR best in practice standards in their healthcare
obstruction and dehydration setting

« Anticipate the need for outpatient follow up care at time of discharge  « Work with their hospital administrators to hire more WOC nurses
and to start outpatient ostomy clinics
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